ELERSON TRACE WEST
WE HAVE REFRESHMENTS AT MEMBERS’ MEETINGS EACH 3rd TUESDAY
DESOTO LIBRARY BOARD ROOM -- 7:00 P.M. 
             	 PRESIDENT - MARILIN MILES                 SECRETARY - BARBARA DOUGLAS
               	 VICE PRE - IRIS TINNER		             MEMBER AT LARGE - SHARON WEST
TREASURER - JOYCE MCDANIELS
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Pictured is Yard of the Month.  It’s beautiful at night also.  Check it out soon.
  WHAT ARE ALL HOAs?                                           By Starr Marilin Miles
Our homeowner association is a corporation formed by the developer for the purpose of selling homes.  It allowed the developer to exit financial and legal responsibility of the HOA and pond by transferring ownership of the association to the homeowners.  Our HOA allows the civil municipality to increase its tax base.  Elerson Trace West pays for water drainage on its water bills and for the same water being detained in the pond.  Membership in the HOA is a condition of purchase; a buyer isn’t given an option to reject the HOA.  Our homeowner association pays a property management company hired by the board of directors.  Most HOAs, including Elerson Trace West, are incorporated in a way that allows little state or member oversight.
     The FHA in 1963 authorized federal home mortgage insurance exclusively for homes in subdivisions where there is a HOA.  This diverted funds from the inner cities.  Another primary reason for HOAs was the U.S. Clean Water Act of 1977, which required all new real estate developments to detain rainwater so that flow to adjoining properties was no greater than the predevelopment runoff.  Cities prefer for rainwater to be held in ponds paid for by HOAs rather than creating a water maintainer expense for the city.
   Our HOA was incorporated by the developer who set the Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions.  These are difficult to change without an attorney.  All HOA members must pay assessments to avoid fines, liens and foreclosures by the HOAs.  <ref>[http://www.ccfj.net/HOALleadersCAI.html]</ref>
NEWS OF THE MONTH INCLUDES CONGRALATIONS TO ALL NAMED BELOW:
1120 Southlake Drive, the Miles Family, received Yard of the Month because of having the most votes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Beautification Committee, and Chairman Ben Woods, is awarding each Yard of the Month winner.  You must be present at the August 21 meeting to receive your award.  RSVP your group leader who contacts you monthly.  The Social Committee led by Mrs. Williams and the directors are planning a Blue Ribbon cook off, fun and games for this FALL.  Mr. Otis McDaniel, Mr. Eric Raymond and Demorrio Hamilton are working hard on the pond repair bids. The sprinkler system repair and the trimming of trees have been completed.
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